
Dear Kindergarten Families,

Welcome to Kindergarten!  We are about to start an exciting part of your child’s life, their 
school career.  School is an adventure!  It is a time filled with questions, wonder and 
excitement.  However, some children may also be a little concerned coming to school, 
unsure of this new adventure.  Please give your child the loving support to start school 
and reassure them that at the end of their school day they will be back at home. The 
majority of the children coming to school are very eager to start their schooling and by 
the second week of school are “old pro’s” to our daily routines.

We have included a list of supplies your child will need to start school.

● A crayon box with 24 colors labeled
● A box of colored pencils labeled
● Scissors
● 12 sharpened pencils
● A plastic pencil box with an attached lid that snaps closed.
● Headphones  (These work better than earbuds on little ears.) labeled
● 6 skinny black expo markers
● 6 glue sticks
● A full size book bag without wheels.  (Book bags with wheels do not fit in the 

children’s individual cubbies.)
● Boys:  Baby wipes
● Girls:  A box of gallon sized zip loc bags
● Tissue box
● Oversized or adult t-shirt labeled with their name on it
● 1 - 4 oz. can of playdough labeled

Supplies can be brought in on Parent Orientation or Open House or your child’s first day 
of school. We look forward to seeing everyone on the first day of school!

Sincerely,
The Kindergarten Staff


